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June 1st, 2020 
 
 
City of Clearwater 
Clearwater Fire Rescue 
Clearwater, FL 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to work with and serve the City of Clearwater and 
Clearwater Fire Rescue. 
 
Ten-8 agrees to accept a 2006 Pierce Dash 100’ Platform, VIN 4P1CD01H36A006598 
as a trade-in to new truck order Job #34515, Pierce Velocity 100’ Platform (Reference 
Clearwater PO# 20000066). Ten-8 agrees to reduce the final invoice by the amount of 
$35,000.00 as the trade-in value. The total invoice amount will be $1,323,895.00. 
 
It is understood that Clearwater will make the trade available after delivery of the new 
Pierce Velocity 100’ Platform. The current aerial certification and title will be made 
available to Ten-8. The trade shall be in good operating condition and all systems will 
be fully operational with no major defects or damage. 
 
Thank you for your continued business and partnership with Ten-8. 
 
                                                                                                              
City of Clearwater Acknowledgment: 
 
 
Signature -                                                               Date -                                              
 
 
Clearwater representative printed name & position title -                                            

  June 1st, 2020 
Dustin Bouwer – Sales Representative, Ten-8 Fire Equipment Inc. 
 
 
                                                           June 1st 2020 
Stacey Abraham – V.P. Apparatus Sales, Ten-8 Fire Equipment Inc. 
 


